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Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

 

Welcome back! We hope you had a lovely Easter break. We have had lots of 

children bring back their bean plant and you have all done incredibly well to 
help them grow. Unfortunately some your beans did not grow but don’t worry, we 

will be doing some more planting this term. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Topic: 

This week we have started our new topic ‘Is it shiny?’ We went on a ‘shiny 

things’ hunt and found lots of different shiny things. We had glitter paint, glitter 
water, shiny paper, and shiny numbers too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Literacy 

We have been doing lots of mark making with sparkly glitter paint and sparkly 
glitter foam.  
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Maths 

We have been practising number recognition with shiny numbered stars and 

recognising 2D shapes. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Bug Man 
The bug man came to our school on Tuesday and we got a chance to see a 

snake, chameleon, frog, stick insect and tarantula! The children were so brave, 

some had snakes around their necks and some have tarantulas on their tummies. 

It was a great experience. 
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Remember 

 Parents evening on Tuesday 24th April and Thursday 26th April.  

 As the weather is getting warmer, make sure your child comes in to Nursery 

with sun cream already applied and bring in a sun hat.  
 Mufti on Monday 23rd April - St George’s Day theme Clothing e.g. red and 

white (£1) 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  Here are some activities you might like to try at home: 

 Go on a ‘shiny things’ hunt at home and see how many shiny things you 

can find. 

 Play ‘I Spy’ and find things that begin with different phonic sounds. 

 Practising getting dressed on your own. 

 
 

Just a note to say:  

 
Enjoy your weekend! 
Miss Wong, Mrs Higgs and Mrs Porphire 
 
Don’t forget to let us know what your child has been up to at home and fill 
in a ‘WOW’ moment sheet. 


